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.. FEEDBACK WANTED FROM

INDIGENOUS INDIVIDUALS
k. AND THEIR COMMUNITIES

Are you a person living with dementia or a family
member / friend of someone living with dementia?

You are invited to be part of a conversation to share
your perspective about approaching decision-making
with people living with dementia. Conversations will
happen in September and October 2022.

Participants will receive an honorarium.

To learn more or sign up, contact Jess Fehrenbacher at
jfehrenbacher@bcli.org or 778-548-9996





